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Dates for your diary! 

2018 

5th February 

Pink or Blue Mufti—World Cancer Day 

14th February 

RED Mufti & Valentine’s Disco 

16th February 

School Finishes for Half Term 

26th February 

Back to School 

2nd March 

Pig Race Night (See website or letters) 

12th March 

Science Week 

28th March 4:30 – 6:30pm  

Preparation for Adult Life Evening 
 

Special Announcements 

We would like to wish Mrs 

Kate Heard and her family love 

and best wishes as she        

finishes school on maternity 

leave this month. We all look       

forward to meeting the new                    

arrival!  

 

Welcome to our new newsletter! We will be emailing the newsletter to 

you at the end of every month, if you don’t currently receive emails 

please inform us of your email address; you will also be able to find it 

on our website. 

Academy Update:  Amanda Cameron (Acting Principal)  

I would like to wish everyone a very Happy New Year and look forward 

with anticipation to all that our students will be achieving over the 

next two terms. For some, it will be their final year at Walton Hall and 

we are totally committed to preparing them for adult life.  

We were thrilled to hear from a parent of an ex student last week when 

she shared with us his success at Stafford College. Having gained a 

triple distinction at level 3 ICT, he is progressing to a level 4 course. 

Another of our students has just secured a place at University. We are 

so proud of their achievements but equally thrilled to meet ex students 

who have progressed to increasing levels of independence within the 

community. 

We have some wonderful events scheduled over the coming months 

including a fabulous science week, our much loved arts week, a visit 

from The Lions Of Zulu (dance and performance group) and much, 

much, more.  Keep your eye on the dates for your diary! 

The emotional wellbeing of our students is also very much a priority 

and staff have established a wellbeing team with nominated trained 

staff in each key stage and residence.  Changes YP are commencing 6 

week wellbeing courses for year 11 onwards and we will be having a 

whole school approach to “Time To Talk Day”. In addition, we have 

purchased an online tool that allows students to identify, set and track 

targets in aspects of wellbeing and PSD.  This will commence for iden-

tified students after February half term. 

Tracking the progress of students is of vital importance and we have 

recently purchased SOLAR, a very comprehensive tracking system that 

is ideal for our establishment. It ties in very well to our existing 

schemes but is more efficient in recording and reporting against sub-

ject specific criteria. We look forward to sharing this with you in the 

future.  

Finally, as we set off into this new and exciting year, I would like to say 

a massive thank you to all the volunteers who work so tirelessly to 

provide additional support for our students. From Art therapy, animal 

care, swimming, reading and class support to reception work and driv-

ing the minibus — you are all amazing...and very much appreciated. 
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Preparation for Adult Life 

 

We want to give our young people as 

many opportunities as possible to ob-

tain advice from leading experts on 

preparation for a successful transition 

in to their adult life. As part of this prep-

aration, we would like to invite you to 

come along with your son/ daughter 

to our Preparation for Adult Life Even-

ing. There will be many representatives 

from various services and companies  

in the area who will offer advice and 

assistance to our young people. It will 

be an opportunity for our students to ask questions and to gather infor-

mation for their next step in life. Details of the organisations attending will 

be sent out nearer the time.  

In the Community 
Stafford Rugby Club are raising money 

for our school! 

Members and friends of Stafford Rugby 

Club are running this year’s Stafford Half 

Marathon in aid of Walton Hall Academy. 

They hope to get us jumping for joy with a 

brand new sunken trampoline and your 

donation is just the start.  

Please give to this much needed and fantas-

tic initiative developing and enriching pu-

pils lives. To donate please visit the Virgin 

Money Giving page 
www.virginmoneygiving.com/Team/

GetWaltonHallJumping 

Little Laura Charity have been a wonderful 

source of support for the students at Walton 

Hall over the last year. They funded a minibus 

for a school visit, purchased prizes for celebra-

tion assemblies, a special chair  for one of our 

pupils,  donated the £2 nomination money for a 

year , new Christmas lights , £500 for the Tall 

Ship expedition and secured over £15,000 

worth of resources and materials  for the      

sensory walk and the farm. 

Thank you so much to Lisa, Gemma and family 

for all their wonderful support. 

SMILES Presents A Night at The Races… 

7pm on Saturday 10th February 2018 at St 
Michael’s Community Hall £10 per ticket In-

cludes pie and chip supper and entry into a free 
draw.  

Raffle & Stalls—Bring Your Own Drinks 

Attendance 

Highest attendees this month are… 

Kay Dawson’s Class 

With  97% 

Overall school attendance is 90% 

Target for all students is 96% 

Walton Hall Plant Nursery  

Pretty Primulas—85p 

each 

Pots of spring bulbs 

from £1.50 

Perfumed dianthus for £2.50. 

Mothers’ Day we will have gifts available 

from £2.99, taking orders now! 

All proceeds from plant 

sales go to the Shaw 

Trust. 

House points 

January’s  

Individual Leader 

Tristan Sagar  

 

Winning House 

 

 

 

Overall Leaders 

 

 

Pupil of the month! 
 

Zac Goldstraw 

 

Zac is an excellent ambassador for Walton 
Hall. He is an active member of the school 
who strives to do his very best and also has 
become a mentor for younger students in 
the Oasis centre. Zak was one of the stu-
dents representing pupil voice in our recent 
residential Ofsted inspection, he has recent-
ly secured a 1 day per week work experience 
at an exclusive car driving centre in Prepara-
tion for life after school. 

Present Amnesty 2018  
 

As the festive period is now over and many 
of you may be thinking about a Spring clean 

or decluttering, we are offering you the 
chance to recycle any unwanted gifts that 

you may have received. These donations will 
then be used for our raffle prizes for our 

Summer & Christmas Fayres.  
Thank you for your support!  

  To make                                     

less of an impact                           

on the environment                   

we will no longer be using       

plastic cups.  Therefore, please 

ensure your child brings a full 

water bottle to school everyday,                

water fountains are available  

for refills throughout                       

the day 

World Cancer Day - Monday 5th February 2018 

Student Council Fundraiser for World Cancer Day - Monday 5th February 

2018, mufti in pink or blue for £1 donation, thank you for your support! 
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